
Very important : 

To  optimize your checking process , please be sure :

• to present at the cash desk the last confirmation received and validated, with mention of the 
method of payment made or to be made and please be aware of your booking number.

• If you have received your tickets in advance, please go directly at the entrance with your tickets.

Please find below some information to help you prepare your visit at Nausicaá in
the best way.

• If you haven't received your tickets in advance, please respect the schedule of your visit and present yourself 
imperatively at the ticket office (dedicated cash desk), before the start of the visit.
 - Nausicaá opens at 9:30 am.

• It takes around 10 minutes walking between the drop-off point and the entrance of Nausicaá.

• In case of delay the reservation or activity may not be maintained. Please notify us as soon as possible by 
telephone on +33 (0)3 21 30 99 89. (booking department phone number).

• Parking arranged for coaches, offered by Nausicaá (only with reservation number given by the group 
leader) and rest room for the bus driver (at Quai Thurot).

• Picnics in the exhibits and hall are not permitted. A picnic area and a catering area are available by reservation 
or in free access during defined periods.

• If you have booked a lunch at the Calypso, we invite you to come directly to the restaurant with your "booking 
Confirmation" at the scheduled time. In case of delay, ..cf point 3.

• For visits with extras (backstage tours, guided tours, picnic rooms,..) : please present yourself at the 
Information Desk 5 minutes before the start of your activity.

• Take a break : ask for a stamp at the exit and come back later on the same day.

• Lockers : You can use a locker for free at the entrance of the Blue Academy.

Note
for groups



Take a picture of me, 
I’ll be with you all along your visit!
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In order to continue to offer a quality experience to its visitors, Nausicaá is renovating and modernizing its 
facilities as it goes.

This is the reason why, from November 07, 2022, a small part of the visit route (the tropical lagoon area) of the 
"Des Rivages et des Hommes" exhibition will be closed for work of a duration of approximately one year.

A large part of this exhibition will therefore remain open and accessible to the public:
• the sea lion reserve
• the touch tank
• History of islands
• Stopovers in the Mediterranean
• Voyages in the Northern seas
• The Thalassa: experience life on a boat on the raging sea as if you were there!
• the submerged forest and its spectacled caimans…

The exhibitions “Voyage en Haute Mer” and “Dans l’oeil du Climat” remain fully open to the public.

You will also be able to benefit from our new augmented reality experience “the giant of the high seas” 
included in the price of the entrance ticket, not to mention the activities that mark out the route: sea lion training 
and feeding of the different species.

Boulevard Sainte-Beuve BP189 62203 Boulogne-sur-Mer Cedex - France - Tél: +33(0)3 21 30 99 89 - resa@nausicaa.fr - www.nausicaa.fr
Société d'exploitation du Centre National de la mer - SAEM au capital de 8 626 304 euros- RCS Boulogne-sur-Mer B 378 074 744 00020 -

APE 9103Z - TVA intracom. FR 43 378 074 744 - n° Siret 378 074 744 00020 - n° Habilitation IM062100013


